
9/12/15 

Elaine Korhman 

U.S. Forest Service 

Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Ms. Korhman, 

Please do not designate parcel 02 5K6 as a "Wilderness". 

Having a wilderness designation so close to our private property would have an adverse affect on us, 

because, people who would not be allowed to go into that area in motorized vehicles would most likely 

begin to trespass on our private property as they would not be willing to give up on going to that area 

for recreation or hunting. 

Greater consideration should be given to suggestions of the local residents of Cibola County who are 

more greatly affected by the decisions because they live here. The people in New York and France 

probably would not like us making legislation that would affect their neighborhood when we are not 

residents of their state or country. 

We take care of the forest and encourage others to take care of it also. It is not necessary for 02 5K6 to 

be designated wilderness. There have been human activities there in past generations. 
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